
PHONE 914-591-8500
FAX 914-591-3064

Your Feedback is Needed and Appreciated!

December 11, 2020

Dear Parents and Guardians,

As we opened schools in September, we had to adapt to the many challenges
associated with the COVID-19 pandemic. This resulted in widespread changes to
how teaching and learning would occur and introduced a comprehensive shift in
health and safety protocols. Throughout our planning process, the District was
thankful for the feedback that was received through surveys, at public meetings
and via email. There is no question that the thoughts of our staff and parent
community helped to inform our planning, helped to keep members of the school
community healthy and enriched the Reopening Plan that was implemented.  

Now that a few months of the school year have passed, we would appreciate
additional feedback on our students’ experiences. Please take a few minutes to
complete the following surveys by 4:00 pm, Wednesday, December 16th:

December 2020 Community Survey for Elementary Parents
December 2020 Community Survey for Secondary Parents

 
Thank you very much for your continued support.

My very best,

Kris

Dr. Kristopher Harrison
Superintendent of Schools  

6 Dows Lane
40 North Broadway
​Irvington, NY 10533
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